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We are happy to announce that
our A Call of Allyship - Gen Z
Proposal Writing Contest will be
taking place from late June to
early mid-August! 

In the last few years, there has
been a rise in hate crimes
targeting marginalized
communities. There is hatred
where there is little
understanding, but with allyship,
injustices and prejudice can be
addressed for a better tomorrow.



We hope to call our Gen- Z talents to participate and create a written
proposal and verbal on how we can stop hate crimes to co-create a
more equitable future. 

Winning proposals will win a monetary prize and potential support
to bring the idea to life. Select proposals will be featured on the
program webpage and open for any interested parties to fund. 

Join our Information Session on June 26th at 7:00 pm EST to hear
more about our program (please bring friends)! Hope to see you all
there!

Meet one of our Program AmbassadorS: 
Toni Mitchell



First and foremost, since our
team is primarily Asian and
Asian American, it validates to
us that in the face of injustice
and a system skewed against
marginalized communities, the
Asian and Black community
are stronger together. There
has always been this trope of
Black-Asian conflict, but this
idea absolves the system of
inequalities that positioned
communities of these
minoritized groups there. 

Toni Mitchell is the founder and CEO of Blm Brew Co., and a police
officer in Princeton, New Jersey. Founded in 2020, BLM Brew Co.
stands for Black. Liberated. Motivated. Toni launched it to celebrate
coffee and Black culture, and to create positive, lasting change that
respectfully empowers and uplifts oppressed communities by
partnering with people and organizations who are truly about the
greater good.

We are so grateful for the support Toni has shown to our initiative.
Our partnership with Toni means so much to us. 

Second, this partnership reflects the efforts of many within law
enforcement to create a more equitable and responsive structure for
people of color. 

Thank you so much Toni!



  

_________________
iHub at D-I-C-E

We launched these cool t-shirts!
This week, a group of our
committee members
worked together and
finalized this amazing 
t-shirt design! We received
our first 5 orders shortly
after we finalized the
design. We are so thrilled
to share this t-shirt with
everyone, please let us
know if you are interested.

CHECK OUT OUR INSTAGRAM - IHUBATDICE
Please check out our Instagram (@ihubatdice) to receive updates on
our most recent initiatives, important dates/deadlines, and valuable
opportunities as we strive to advocate for community inclusion!

https://www.instagram.com/ihubatdice/
https://www.ihubd-i-c-e.org/
https://www.facebook.com/ihubat.dice

